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June 25, 2025 
 
Dear Stephens Regional SUD Customer: 
 

As specified in the Stephens Reginal Special Utility District's (District) Drought 
Contingency Plan (Plan), Stage 1 - Mild Water Shortage Conditions is if Brazos River 
Authority (BRA) implements Stage 1 - Drought Water Condition of their Drought 
Contingency Plan. Since the District purchases water from BRA, we followed the same 
water restriction guidelines.  

On June 25, 2025, the District was made aware that BRA terminated their Stage 1 – 
Drought Watch Declaration due to rainfall and combined storage capacity, including 
Possum Kingdom Lake in 2024 

As a result, Stephens Regional Special Utility District is also terminating our Stage 1 – 
Mild Water Shortage Stage. 

Should you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact the office at 
254.559.6180.  

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Leshia Brewster 
SRSUD, General Manager 
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